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President
of the Treasury Board

Président
du Conseil du Trésor

CANADA

November 27, 1985

The Honourable John C. Crosbie, P.C., Q.C., M.P.,
Minister of Justice and Attorney General of Canada ,
House of Commons,
Room 418N, Centre Block,
Ottawa, Ontario.
KlA OA6

My dear Coll

Subject; Treasury Board Secretariat's Response to the Report of the
Parliamentary Committee on Equality Rights - "Equality for
All"

This is further to your letter of October 22, 1985, concerning
the above-mentionned report.

I am pleased to inform you that both the internal and the
interdepartmental consultation process for those recommendations that
pertain to the Treasury Board Secretariat's mandate are well underway.

In response to your request for some indication of potential
problem areas with preliminary comments, I have attached a list of the
recommendations that appear to present implementation problems,
ways to approach these difficulties will be studied through the ongoing
consultation process.

The

I trust this information is satisfactory.

Robert R. de Cotret

Attach.

Ottawa, Canada K1A 0R5
005036

AGC-0529 0001


